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Januvary 1, 2016

My co-laborer in Christ,

Please accept this Letter of Introduction/Recommendation on behalf of Daniel Tedd and the
ministry of Christian Islamic Dialogue (CID).

Among the most needy of all the people groups on earth for the Gospel of Jesus Christ is the
Muslim people. They have been subtly yet savagely deceived by the destroyer of men’s souls
and are held captive in a ruthless prison called Islam. Theirs is a world without hepe or love, a
world of pervasive darkness.

CID’s vision is to lovingly preach the Gospel to these most miserable of people in these last
days. The Muslim field is white already to harvest but the laborers are few. Contrary to most
Muslim outreach ministries that attack and taunt Muslims like “sons of thunder”, CID loves them
as Jesus does and labors to establish friendly dialogue based on mutual respect.

Daniel Tedd is a gifted evangelist who has evangelized Muslims in Islamic nations for 23 years
and in Western Europe and the USA for 6 years. With every fabric of my being I recommend
you give Daniel and the team of CID an audience to hear the vision the Lord has placed in their
hearts to bring the Light of the world to this desperate and lost people.

In Him,

Doug Wtﬁfwiok
Senior Pastor
pastordoug(@calvarychapelahwatukee.com
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